
Lent is almost over. It officially ends on Wednesday, March 31st 
this year. The following three days are called the Triduum--a 

Latin word meaning three days. These three days are very   
special, with each one commemorating one of the last events of 

our Lord's final days on earth and leading to the beautiful 
feast of Easter. As this fifth week winds down, the anticipation 

to enter into Holy Week grows and it is good to make time to 
choose ways to "celebrate" these holy days. Sometimes, with all 

one has to do, it is hard to find some quiet time to simply sit 
and meditate on the events of each day, but to do so will make 

the feast of Easter even more special. As you enter this most 
blessed of weeks in our Church Year, may you find the 

peace that Christ came to give.  
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